
Winter Newsletter 2025 

 

UNDERSTANDING IDENTITY THEFT 
 

Learn how to protect yourself and others 

from fraud and scams.  

 

Scams are constantly changing and you can protect yourself 

from knowing what to look out for. Fraud and scams can happen at any 

time and any place. It’s important to know the warning signs. 

• Don’t share numbers or passwords for accounts, credit cards, or 

Social Security. 

• Never pay up front for a promised prize. It’s a scam if you are told 

that you must pay fees or taxes to receive a prize or other financial 

windfall. 

• After hearing a sales pitch, take time to compare prices. Ask for 

information in writing and read it carefully.  

• Too good to be true? Ask yourself why someone is trying so hard to 

give you a “great deal”. If  it  sounds too good to be true, it probably 

is.  

2025  

Holiday Closings: 

 

New Years Day / Jan 1 

MLK, Jr. Day / Jan 20 

Presidents Day / Feb 17 

Memorial Day / May 26 

Juneteenth / Jun 19 

Independence Day / Jul 4 

Labor Day / Sept 1 

Indigenous Peoples Day / Oct 13 

Thanksgiving / Nov 27 

Christmas Eve / Dec 24 @noon 

Christmas Day / Dec 25 

CYBER SECURITY AWARENESS 
 

4 simple ways to keep your online life more secure:  

 

1. Use strong passwords and download a password manager  

2. Turn on multifactor authentication  

3. Recognize and report phishing  

4. Update your software  

5. Don’t autofill your login credentials 

——————————————————————————————————— 



WE NEED YOU! 

Are you passionate about 

giving back to your  

community? 

We’re looking for dedicated  

individuals to join our Board of 

Directors and/or Supervisory 

Committee. Help shape the   

future of our credit union! 

Call today! 

Marinette 715-735-3913 

Menominee 906-864-5555 

Follow us on  

NMLS: 401721 

 FRIENDLY REMINDER  

Property Taxes 

Reminder… if your 1st or 2nd mortgage is with us,  

please bring in a copy of your paid tax receipt for your file. 

 —————————————–———————————————————————— 

ONLINE & AUDIO BANKING 24/7 

Go Paperless! 

Make it fast, easy, and secure access to your account. 

E-statements − Online Banking − Free Bill Pay 

Audio Banking 1-888-640-3903 

Ask us how to enroll in these electronic services 

Register for one or more new electronic services by 

February 28, 2025 and you could win your own 

electronic tablet!  

https://www.ncua.gov/Pages/default.aspx

